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UPCOMING EVENTS

UCPG MEETING
Tuesday, February 8th
6:00 p.m. Forum Hall,
UTC above Wells Fargo Bank

Full Agenda available at UC Library

UCCA BOARD MEETING
Wednesday, February 9"
6:00 p.m. UC Library

UC CELEBRATION COMMITTEE

Tuesday, Feb. 15"
7:00 p.m.
Standley Park Rec Center
All welcome

VALENTINE DANCE
For 5" through 8" graders
Friday, February 11"

6:30 — 9:00 p.m.
Standley Rec Center

Happy Valentines Day!

STANDLEY REC. COUNCIL

Thursday, February 24"
7:00 p.m. Standley Park
Public Welcome

Coming in March,,,

UCPG Executive Committee
Election — Tuesday, March 8"

UCCA GENERAL MEETING
Wednesday, March 9"

DEADLINE

for the March issue is
February 10™.

For news, email:
caroleucca@sbcglobal.net
For ads, email:
uccaADS @hotmail.com

If you haven't visited the University
Community Library recently or haven't
noticed the special books that are
being auctioned each month, maybe it
is time to go to the library! From
books that have been donated to the
Friends of the Library, those that are a
bit more valuable are selected for spe-
cial treatment. Friends of the Library
volunteer Cheryl Ward creates a dis-
play and holds a silent auction for
these wonderful treasures. They may
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‘Silent Auction Offers Special Books

include first editions, autographed
copies, or collectibles. At the end of
the month, the highest bidder is con-
tacted, and they get to take this
unique book (or set of books) home.
Look for the display to the left of the
photocopy machine in the large glass
case, and place your bid today.
Books change monthly. Remember,
all proceeds go right back to our
University Community library!

UCCA Membership Drive Underway

UCCA’s 2005 membership drive is in
full swing! Please consider joining or
renewing your membership in the
community  association  today.
Membership is only $15.00 per
household per calendar year. The
greater the support, the more we can
accomplish.

Your participation is also encouraged.
When you send in your membership
form, check the list of activities; and
let us know which are of greatest
importance to you. If you would like to
share your time or falent, there are
many opportunities to help. Just indi-
cate your preference on the applica-
tion form.

Four general meetings and a number

of events are planned for 2005 includ-
ing the annual Clean UP Day on May
14" UCCA will again work with the
Rec Council on the UC Celebration on
the 4" of July. Beautification, street
banners, summer concerts and the
holiday tree lighting are also in the
works. Through the combined efforts
of our volunteers and the financial
support from membership donations
and advertising, this newsletter will
continue to be delivered neighbor to
neighbor in our community.

To all the individuals and businesses
who have supported UCCA, thank
you! We hope we can count on your
continued support.
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Neighborhood News...

Not all of the fallen eucalyptus trees
in U.C. fell down from the storm. City
Schools cut down some trees border-
ing Standley Middle School and
Standley Park before the storm. Plans
to plant bushes in replacement are in
the works. Marcy Park lost some
trees, but Standley Park’s Roque
Ramirez cleaned up the dangerous
messes quickly...The tsunami on
December 26" was cause to reflect for
all of us. Donna Koziol, a member of
Standley Recreation Council, penned
this note:  have a daughtfer who was
traveling through Indonesia and
Thailand over Christmas. Fortunately
she had taken a trip inland and so
missed the tsunami...though it was
New Year's Eve before | knew she was
okay. | got an email from her saying
not to worry, that she was fine and
heading into Laos and Vietnam. My
heart aches for those who have not yet
heard from their loved ones...and for
those who now will never hear from
them. | spent days agonizing over
whether or when | should worry...and
exactly HOW [ would go about trying
fo find my daughter, if I didn’t hear
from her soon. [ find myself unable to
imagine the scale of the tragedy
there... On a happier note, U.C.
Senior Center, 3813 Governor Drive,
is up and running this month with
many activities. On February 14",
there will be a breakfast at Coco’s and
the Jewish Film Festival at the AMC
Theatre. Meet at the senior center at
9:45 a.m. and be back at 2:30 p.m.
Movie is $10 and the breakfast is no-
host. Call Irene at 550-5998 to
" reserve your spot and send checks for
the film to Jewish Family Service, 3813
Governor Drive, San Diego 92122.
Merle Fischlowitz will present a unique
program entitled “Understanding Your
Grandchildren’s Careers” on February
24", Talk about your own grandchil-
dren or learn from your friends what to
expect. Remember full course kosher
lunches are served each Tuesday and
Thursday. Birthdays will be celebrated
on February 15". Call Irene and hear
about all the other activities...Michael
DeGuzman, our fire captain in North
U.C., grew up in our neighborhood.
He visited the holiday tree lighting in

EdUCate! on a Roll

Local children and adults enjoyed seeing Fire Captain Mike DeGuzman.

April Friendraiser follows successful Taste of the Triangle

EdUCate! The University City
Foundation for Public Schools is cele-
brating November's successful Taste of
the Triangle with another great com-
munity event — the second annual
Friendraiser Family Run/Walk
to be held on Sunday, April 3, at the
UC High School Stadium.

The 11th annual Taste of the Triangle
raised more than $50,000 to directly
benefit students by providing supple-
mental resources to the five University
City public schools - Curie, Doyle and
Spreckels  elementary  schools,
Standley Middle School and U.C. High
School. The event, which featured
gourmet food samplings from more
than 20 area restaurants, a silent auc-
tion of fun-filled baskets, an incredible
opportunity drawing, a VIP Reception
and student entertainment, was held at
the San Diego Marriott La Jolla with
600 people in attendance.

Now, after enjoying all that gourmet

Neighborhood News...(cont.)
December. The kids loved the oppor-
tunity to climb aboard that red fire
engine; friends of Mike’s mom, Lily
DeGuzman, who still lives in South
U.C., enjoyed seeing Fire Captain
Mike again...

food followed by holiday gorging,
you can get out your sneakers and feel
good about raising more money for our

students. There willbe a 1/4, 1/2 and 1

Mile Kids Run as well as a 1 Mile Open
and 5K Run/Walk for all ages with
medals for the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place
finishers (male and female) in each
category. Entry fees will be $10.00 for
students and $15 for adults, and each
participant receives a race T-shirt.
There will also be a display of student
work and special performances from
all the UC schools including the
Standley Middle School Marching
Band, UC High Dance and Drill teams
and much more! All proceeds will ben-
efit the five public schools in University
City. Race forms will be available in all
school offices and on line at www.uc-
educate.org. EdUCate! - helping stu-
dents put their best foot forward with
great community events.

DEADLINE

for the March issue is
February 10™.

For news, email:
caroleucca@sbcglobal.net
For ads, emaiil:
uccaADS@hotmall.com

2

UCCA Newsletter

February 2005




Draft EIR to be re-released

New public comment period will begin
Due to inconsistencies between the
CD and the hard copy Draft
Environmental Impact Report (DEIR)
on the north south corridor alterna-
tives, the Draft EIR will be re-released,
and a new 45 day comment period will
restart. The previously requested two
week extension will be honored result-
ing in 2 59 day comment period.

As we went to press, no date had

been set for the re-release, but it is
expected to be soon. The public can
continue to send in comments to:
Martha Blake, Associate Planner, City
of San Diego Development Services
Center, 1222 First Av. MS 501, San
Diego CA 92101 or email to
DSDEAS @sandiego.gov. Put Project
No. 27445 in the subject line.
Previously submitted comments will
be honored.

An Excerpt from the Commanding General’s
January Community Newsletter

Happy New Year! | hope that everyone
was able to share in the spirit of the
season and spend time with family
and friends.

The outpouring of neighborhood sup-
port, generosity, and caring for
Marines and Sailors during the
Christmas holiday has been simply
overwhelming. The “Home for the
Holidays” program, a program that
invites our local Marines into your
homes to share in the holidays,
received so many applications from

~vyou that it surpassed the number of

service members available to take
part! Once again, I'm humbled and
gratified to be a part of this great San
Diego community. On behalf of all the
Marines and Sailors in the area, “thank
you!”

I'd like to extend an open invitation to
all our community neighbors to come
and spend a little time getting to know

the Marines at MCAS Miramar,
whether it's through our bi-monthly
tours on the first and third Thursdays,
a visit to the “Flying Leatherneck
Aviation Museum”, or just by spending
some time surfing our site at
www.miramar.usme.mil. The bi-month-
ly tours are open to all, and reserva-
tions can be made through the Public
Affairs Office at (858) 577-6000. The
aviation museum is open from 9:00 to
3:30 pm Tuesday through Sunday.
Please let us show you the same hos-
pitality you've shown us! | look forward
to your visit!

Semper Fidelis,

Carl B. Jensen

Brigadier General, U.S. Marine Corps
Commanding General, Marine Corps
Air Station Miramar

Commander, Marine Corps Air Bases
Western Area

UCPG to Hold Elections in March

The University Community Planning
Group (UCPG) meets at 6:00 p.m. the
second Tuesday of each month at
Forum Hall above Wells Fargo Bank at
UTC. Elections to fill residential and
business seats in all three districts in
the plan area will be held in March.
Candidates running for the available
seats will have the opportunity to
speak at the February 8" UCPG meet-
ing.

Application deadline for General

- Membership with March voting privi-
leges is February 8, 2005.
Membership is free and is valid for four
years. Applications are available at the

library and will be available at the
February meeting from Pam Colquitt,
Membership Secretary.

Per the bylaws, candidates for
Resident positions shall be elected by
general members registered as
Residents; and candidates for
Business positions shall be elected by
general members registered as
Business Members. General members
may vote only for candidates in the
same geographic district in which their
membership is held. South University
City is District 1, and has one residen-
tial and one business seat to be filled.

Did You Know?...

... Last year, approximately 874 tons of
holiday trees were diverted from the
Miramar Landfill and recycled into
mulch and compost at the Miramar
Greenery located at the Miramar
Landfill. Throughout the year, greens
from the City’s curbside greenery recy-
cling program or greens that are
dropped off from gardeners and land-
scapers are used to create high quali-
ty compost, mulch and wood chips.
Mulch and self-loaded compost are
free! Recorded Information: (858)
573-1418. Fee Booth: (858) 573-
1420

Hours: Mon.-Fri. 7:00a.m.- 4:30 p.m.
Saturdays, Sundays and most holi-
days: 7:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
Information is also available at
www.sandiego.gov. Go to Departments
and click on the link to Environmental
Services...

... Madeleine Lee, Councilman Scott
Peters’ representative, provided the
status on various projects in the area:
Construction is anticipated fo begin in
February on the restrooms at U C
Gardens Park near McElroy Field
(Governor and Gullstrand). The Water
Dept. is changing the park’s irrigation,
converting it to reclaimed water. The
comfort station project is scheduled in
conjunction with trenching for irrigation
changes at UC Gardens...

...Other projects scheduled to begin
soon are: Judicial Drive Construction
Start — Feb. 2005 ...Nobel Park and
Library Grading Begins — March 2005
...Miramar Road [-805 Ramps
Construction Start — April 2005...

A more comprehensive update will be
listed in the next newsletter.
...Improvements at Doyle Park are
expected to be completed this
Spring...

...Residents in some neighborhoods
are working together to reduce speed-
ing on their streets. The yellow and
black Slow Down signs posted are
reminder to all...

...The Community Service Center
located in Clairemont Square is open
Mon.-Thurs. from 8-5. (closed 1p.m. -
2:30 p.m. for lunch) and Friday from
ip.m. — 5p.m. Services include
Business Tax Cerfificates, Parking
Citations or Appeals, Water Bills,
Rental unit Business tax and Passport
Applications.
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President’s Perspective...

2005! New opportunities, new possi-
bilities, new challenges! Those are
the thoughts that quickly come to mind
when | think of the New Year.
University City is a very special place
to work, live and learn. | feel very for-
tunate to be a part of this wonderful
community. My continual hope is that
with the members of the neighborhood
working together we can continue to
improve the finest community in
America’s Finest City during this New
Year!

| believe your University City
Community Association, with the gen-
erous participation of the community,
made significant contributions to the
neighborhood during 2004. A partial
list of those contributions follows:

1- The writing, printing and distribution
of ten issues of this newsletter. This
project takes an army of volunteers to
gather the information, prepare and
deliver the newsletter throughout
south UC.

2 - Organized community meetings
and forums to inform the community
about special concerns pertinent to
the neighborhood. These gatherings
included meeting the candidates run-
ning for our local representation on the
school board, discussion with city traf-
fic officials about ways to improve traf-
fic at the corner of Genesee and
Governor, and a presentation of ideas
by the candidates running for City
Council.

3 - Organized the annual University
City “Clean - Up Day!”

New Street Banner
Committee Formed

The street banners on Governor,
Genesee, and Regents Road will be
three vyears old this March.
International City Bank sponsored
these original banners. UCCA Banner
Committee Chair Barbara Henshaw is
looking for a few good men and
women to join her newly formed ban-
ner committee to brainstorm ideas for
future banners, as well as marketing
the idea to possible sponsors. Give
Barbara a call at 552-8978 and be a
part of the U.C. Street Banner Team to
decide on future banner designs.

4 - Along with the Standley Park
Recreation Council put on the 4" of
July Celebration.

5 - Presented the “Concerts in the
Park” series during July and August.

6 - Organized the putting up and
changing of the banners on our main
thoroughfares.

7 - Had the “Yellow Ribbons” placed
around frees in Standley Park during
Memorial Day Week.

8 - Developed the beautiful “Tree
Lighting” event in December.

The Association board has also
formed committees for special purpos-
es in the community, such as the
Traffic  Committee, Community
Enhancement Committee and the Anti
- Graffiti Committee.

Last year, we had approximately 300
members in the Association. My per-
sonal goal is to have at least 500
members by the end of this year.
Everyone wants to have a safer, clean-
er and more beautiful University City!
Folks in the community want to be
enlightened and informed. Working
together we can make these possibili-
ties realities for all of us.

So this year, join the Association.
Contribute your talents, time and
resources. The form in this newsletter
makes joining the Association a very
simple and easy process.

Thank you for your past involvement
and contributions. University City is a
continually better place to live because
of you!

Hugh Pates

Newsletter delivery help

needed

If you would like to help improve com-
munication in our community and get
some exercise at the same time, con-
sider volunteering to help with newslet-
ter delivery.

Volunteers are needed to deliver the
newsletter on the following streets on a
regular basis:

Steinbeck, Bovet Way, part of Via
Regla, Gullstrand and Tula Ct,,
Ducommon.

Substitutes are needed throughout the
community. For information,
email caroleucca@sbcglobal.net.

Ryan Luecke Awarded
Eagle Scout Rank

University City resident and member of
Boy Scout Troop 11, Ryan Luecke,
was awarded Scouting’s highest rank

of Eagle Scout in Judge Gill's
Courtroom on December 27", 2004.
He is 16, and a Junior at La Jolla High
School.

Ryan's Eagle Scout Project was to
raise funds and to install a 30 foot flag-
pole, spotlight and bronze dedication
plaque at his church, Calvary Lutheran
Church, in Solana Beach. The flag-
pole, dedicated on July 4th, included a
special new flag that was flown over
the Capital in Washington, D.C.

The project tock about a year to com-
plete. Ryan raised $1,600 from church
members and non-members, the
church Youth Group, a Century 21
Realtor, Exxon, and from a large car
wash held at the Exxon station at
Governor Drive and Genesee at
which 21 scouts and 5 adults partici-
pated. A church member donated his
services and mini-cat equipment to
help with the installation of the pole,
and an ouiside company donated the
cement.

Ryan’s has held many leadership
roles in the troop and had the privi-
lege to be a staff member for four
weeks at the popular Boy Scout sum-
mer camp, Emerald Bay, on Catalina
Island last summer. He was a
Counselor-In-Training (CIT} the previ-
ous year and a “Camper” for each of
four prior summers.
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UNIVERSITY CITY

A_—

Please consider joining your neighbors in supporting your community association by renewing your membership or becoming
a member. The greater the support, the more we can do for University City, the best kept secret in San Diego.

B e e

is more than a neighborhood!

University City Community Association Annual Membership Drive

UCCA Membership Application

One membership for your entire household for January to December 2005

__ New member __Renewal
__General member $15 __Community Supporter $35 ___UC Community Angel $50
Please print.
Name(s) Date
Address
Phone E-mail

Listed below are activities and programs UCCA organized or supported in 2004. Please help us identify those that are

important to our membership by checking the appropriate box below:

| Activity/Event

Very Important

Important | NotImportant | Comments

Beautification/Landscaping

Community Clean Up

Code Compliance

Graffiti Abatement

Holiday Tree Lighting

Monthly Newsletter

Summer Concerts in the Park

Suggestions for other activities, events or sponsorship in 2005:

If you would like to volunteer to help with any of the following that may take place, please print your name below:

UCCA officer

Membership

| Newsletter distributor

“Newsletter Production

4t of July Celebration

Holiday Tree Lighting

Landscaping

Graffiti Abatement

Community Cleanup

Summer Concerts

Traffic Committee

Code Compliance

Other

Thank you for your continued support!

"ﬁ'Please make your check payable to UCCA, and mail it with this form to:
UCCA Membership, 3368 Governor Drive, #121, San Diego, CA 92122

Questions: Hugh Pates, UCCA President (858) 453-0645
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Eebr ndley Park Activiti
» American Red Cross

Babysitter Training
2-day session:
Friday 2/25/05 4:00-7:00pm
& Saturday 2/26/05 9:30-
12:30pm
Fee: $72.00

Ages: 10 and up
Space is limited, sign up
early!
« Kids Night Out
Friday, February 18, 2005

5:30-9:00pm
Ages: 4-12 years
Fee: $10.00/child

Dinner included!
Must sign up by
Wednesday, February 16th

+ Adult Softball League
Registration
Men'’s league plays
Wednesday nights.
Coed leagues play Monday,
Tuesday, and Friday nights.
Registration begins in
February 2005.
Call Rec. center for more
info, 858-552-1652

* On-going drop in
programs:
Hatha Yoga: Mondays or
Wednesdays 6:30-8:30pm
$17.00/ 1 class
Fat Burners: Monday &
Thursday 5:30-6:30pm
$10.50/ 1 class
Hula Dance: Adults
Tuesday 9:30-10:30am or
Wednesday 6:30-7:30pm
Youth —Wednesday 5:30-
6:30pm $8.00/ 1 class
(adults & kids)

* Valentine’s Dance
5th through 8th grade
Friday, February 11, 2005
6:30-9:00pm
$5.00 per ticket pre sale
2/7-11
$8.00 per ticket at the door
(after 6pm)

Answers: 1. Fiesta House; 2. It was locat-
ed between U.C. Pharmacy and liquor
store in Marketplace; 3. Canyon Bikes; 4.
Bradshaw’s; 5. Mobil (Regents/Governor
southeast corner where townhomes are);
Standard (Regents and Governor, where
Our Mother of Confidence parking lot is);
ARCO, American, Mobil at Genesee, 76,
Exxon; 6. Old Frontier Deli; 1977 when
Pete Wilson was mayor of San Diego...

Trivia Time

The Marketplace Shopping Center is
seeing a new culinary opportunity
where Boll Weevil recently operated.
Starbucks and Einstein Bagels will
move into the space. Can you name
the restaurants that preceded Boll
Weevil? According to Bob Trimble,
Smith Brothers, Dos Locos, Froggies,
Ruffino’s, and El Tecolote catered to
various diners. Bob Trimble is a U.C.
trivia master. See how you do in
answering these questions. (Answers
are at the bottom of the page; no peek-
ing.)

1. What's the name of the Mexican
restaurant that occupied a space when
Safeway was where Vons is?

2. Where was the original U.C. library?
3. What was the name of the bike shop
in The Marketplace?

4. What was the first grocery store to
occupy the space Henry’s is in?

5. Name the original seven gas stations
in UC.?

6. What was the popular meat market
and deli in the U.C. Donut strip mall on
Regents and Governor ?

7. When did Standley Park open?

UC Celebration
News

Plans are in the works for the 2005 July

4" celebration. The UC Celebration”™ ™

committee will begin accepting booth
applications for the event, and they are
still in need of volunteers. Those inter-
ested in either should contact Andy at
AndyFreeburn@century2iaward.com or
858-336-4437.

Curie’s February

Calendar

Feb. 11, No Scheol, Lincoln’'s Day
Feb. 17, Minimum Day,

11:55 AM dismissal, Parent/Teacher
Conferences
Feb. 18, Staff Dev. Day, No Students
Feb. 21, No School, Presidents’ Day

NOTICE

Flyers or handouts about
businesses or non-UCCA events, activi-

ties, issues or organizations are neither |

inserted nor distributed with the UCCA
newsletier.

ADVERTISING INFORMATION:

Reservations for ad space will be
accepted on a first come-first served
basis beginning the 1ist of the
month preceding publication. A
backup list will be maintained.

To reserve space, please contact Terri
Day, UCCA Advertising Manager at
uccaADS@ hotmail.com or 858-874-
3900, EXT 108 between 10 a.m. and
3 p-m. only. Email contact is preferred,
if possible.

Ad copy in camera-ready format must
be received by the 10" of the month
preceding publication (i.e., February
10" for March edition) by Terri Day,
Advertising Manager, at
uccaADS@hotmail.com as an
attachment.

Hard copy of ad plus check for the

proper amount made payable to UCCA
should be mailed to:

UCCA Ads, 3368 Governor Drive,
#121, San Diego, CA 92122. Payment
is also due by the 10" of the month
preceding publication.

AD PRICES:

Business card 3.5"x2.0" $45
Double business card 3.5"x4" $80
Quarter page ads 3.5"x4.5" $90

Additional costs incurred for prepara-
tion of ads for publication will be billed
separately.

Advance reservations: Ad space
may be reserved in advance only once
per calendar quarter.

i I': The UCCA newsletter receives information and advertising from a variety of
sources. UCCA and the publisher cannot and do not guarantee the accuracy of the information or
the complete absence of errors and/or omissions nor do UCCA and/or the publisher assume
responsibility for same. Publication does not constitute an endorsement by the publisher or UCCA.
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MESA YOUTH SOCCER ASSOCIATION

Serving your community’s youth soccer needs for 26 years

WWW.Imesasoccer.org
Spring soccer begins in March!
FIRE Competitive tryouts March 1 - May 31

Mark Giffin Landscape

CA Lic #500011
Specializing in Renovations
& Problem Solving

858-571-7465
@ M.S. in Agriculture
@ Former SD Zoo Plant Propagator
® 24 Years Experience
Helping Clients Create Their Vision

Doors & Windows
hardware & moulding
Sales to Installation

VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

Centrally located in Kearny Mesa at

7580 Clairemont Mesa Blvd.
Monday ~ Friday 8 am -6 pm
Saturday 10 am - 5 pm
Sunday - by appointment . |

Family owned & operated
UC Residents since 1979

DWD
(858) 874-3901

www.doorsdirect.com

Lic. No. 628761

Keith Lazerson

619,987.4559
fax 858.535.1260

KLICONSTRUCTION.COM

K Custom Kitchens

# Bathrooms

¥ Interior Remodeling
® Exterior Hardscaping

CONSTRUCTION

LI CENSES#$ § 2 26 3 4

5908 ETON COURT, SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 92122

If you are looking for a high quality remodeling
contractor that is extremely neat, clean, efficient
and reliable then please give us acall. From small
bathroom projects to total home remodels — we can
do it. We also offer creative design advice and expert
knowledge to help you with design, drafting and
permitting.

Please check out our new website at:

kl9construction.com

Unwersity City

- EMERGENCY ROOM

WE WORK IN YOUR HOME
$65.00 AN HOUR
NO CHARGE IF WE DO NOT FIX YOUR PROBLEM
MOST PROBLEMS ARE CORRECTABLE IN ONE HOUR _
Tel: 858-452-0248 Fax: 858-452-8238 E-Mail: ucpcer@san.rr.com |

Service
Repair
Installation

Business/Residential Wiring

TELESYSTEMS

Telephone Jacks, Fax, Modems, Additional Lines
Category 5 Computer Networking, Cable TV

University City Resident 858-452-7413
Lic # 807261 619-992-7413 Cell

San Diego, CA

619-680-5555 Pager

e ]

STEVE SHIELDS
Your Hard-Working
Neighborhood Realtor

24 Hour Direct Line
619-977-5614
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It's the first year
of the rest of your life.

This year, find out why over 4 million
women have joined Curves. Our 30-minute
workouts are so fun and effective that you'll
actually enjoy them. Finally, here's one
resolution you can keep.

Curves

The power to amaze yourself”
curvesinternational.com

Over 8,000 locations worldwide.
= 858-373-2870
3316 Governor Dr., San Diego
e In the UC Marketplace with Henry’s

*Offer based on first visit enrollment, minimum 12 mo. c.d. program. Not valid with any other offer.
Valid only at participating locations from 12/27/04-3/6/05. Three referrals required for free book.

Join today and reccive 50% off *
the service fee and find out how
to get a free Curves book.

H

FamiLy VisioN CaRE

ADULT & PEDIATRIC OPTOMETRY

CONTACT LENSES = FASHION EYEWEAR « FULL SERVICE

+ Vision Therapy + Laser Surgery Consultants
+ Learning Related + Low Vision Aids & Magnifiers
Visual Problems B8 8 * Lab on Premises
: ' Evenings & Saturday Hours

+Computer Related
Visual Problems E

+ Optometry & P
Ophthalmology Services

* Insurances Welcome
~ Including Medicare & Medi-Cal

Gary Sneag, 0.D., F.C.0.V.D. <
Lisa M. Weiss, 0.D., M.Ed.
Elien F. Gabel, M.D. "

Member American Optometric Association
Fellow Gollege of Optometrists in Vision Development

www.optometrists.org/drsneag

(858) S60- 5297

4310 Genesee Ave, Ste#101 (Across from Home Depot next to El Palo Leno)

Old Fashioned Dependabi!ity
| believe in good, old-fashioned personal
service - and the success of my real estate
Enhancing Your Safety— Ensuring Your Independence business reflects that belief.
So when you need the expertise of a professional
] ) agent, look no further than my years
BRI  d e b g T e T of experience. Your satisfaction is, and always
Only $34.95/month has been my top priority.
. New Year’s Special Bl j
Free Installation The Willis Allen Company since 1914
: @ - L]
g £ Diane Medina
i Broker Associate
20 Years of Success
(858) 459-4033 ext. 294
(858) 922-2115 mobile
Medication Reminders Waterproof Pendant — THE
Battery Back Up 24-Hr Response ALLEN | WILLIS ALLEN COMPANY
Non-emergency - Two Way Voice - H REAL ESTATE
Call Button Crystal Clear 1131 Wall Street * La Jolla, CA 92037
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